
Competitive call for Albanian journalists to participate in the 11th 

Global Investigative Journalism Conference (26-29 September in 

Hamburg, Germany) 

The Global Investigative Journalism Conference is the world’s premier 

international gathering of investigative journalists held every two years, 

bringing together hundreds of journalists from around the world. The 

2019 edition takes place on 26-29 September in Hamburg, Germany. 

More information is available at https://gijc2019.org/. 

The OSCE Presence in Albania is providing full funding support for three 

Albanian journalists to participate at the GIJC through a competition for 

journalists interested in participating. The support includes funds for the 

conference fee, flight tickets and a daily allowance to cover expenses 

such as hotel and meals. 

Requirements: 

- Three years of journalism experience; 

- Proven interest in investigative journalism;  

- Ability to understand and communicate in English;  

How to apply:  

- Please apply by the extended deadline of 29 July 2019 via email 

to mdu-al@osce.org.  

Your message should include:  

- Your CV 

- A motivation letter indicating how you expect to benefit from 

attending the conference. 

- Attachments or links to two investigative pieces, one of which must 

be from the past two years. All types of media output (text, video, 

sound, photos, multimedia) are acceptable. 


